
 
 
 
Gender Diversity Forum Update  
 
 
No Recourse to Public Funds 
Update – Pat Gallimore, Adult Social Services wishes to inform the GSDF that 
the policy is currently in draft form and they are in consultation with Children 
and Young People services.  She’s happy to come along to the next meeting 
to discuss this further. 
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